
 
Hello Lowell Families and community,  

We hope that you had a relaxing and restful spring break! Now we are wishing for some sunshine 
to make it through the rest of this year! 
 
Be sure to head to Papa’s Pizza on Thursday, April 20! Half of all money spent on orders will go 
towards Lundy fundraising.  Don’t forget to take a flyer. They are available at the Lundy front 
office. Last year Lundy did an outstanding job of fundraising for class projects, activities, and 
supplies. 
 
Lundy Self-manager applications will be going out in a few weeks.  If your child has been working 
really hard, they will get another chance to fill out an application with their teacher's approval.  
 
Friday, April 14, is a grading day and there is no school for Lundy or LHS students so that staff can 
spend the day working on required grading. Teachers have been hard at work keeping grades 
up to date. Assignments that are currently 0's are missing.  Check in with your student about their 
grades, and feel free to reach out to teachers.  We also have academic tutoring available at 
LHS after school Monday through Thursday. 
 
State testing starts next week at LHS.  7th and 8th grade English testing begins next week, with 
11th grade the week following.  Math testing will begin the week of April 24th for 7th, 8th, and 
11th grades.  Science testing for 8th and 11th grades will be the first week of May.  If you have 
any questions about testing, contact Mr. Metzger at 541.937.2124. 
 
High school baseball has added a home game vs Bonanza on Monday, April 10, at 4:30pm. 
Junior high track kicks off their season in Oakridge on Wednesday, April 13, at 3:45pm 
Keep up to date on the district Facebook page for announcements regarding changes to 
gametimes and rain-outs.  Schedules for Baseball, Softball and Track can be found here: 
https://www.osaa.org/schools/41. 
 
Be on the lookout for information regarding upcoming summer camps for middle and high 
school students. Many are free but have limited space! See the flyer on FB for additional 
information. 
 
Mark your calendars NOW for the Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative Spring Fling on Friday, 
May 19 (Time TBD) at Lowell Rolling Rock Park. We will have raffles, an outdoor family movie, 
popcorn, Kona Ice, face painting, Community Library, family fun activities, Summer Recreation 
and Meals kickoff, KITS and other early childhood health and education resources! Come 
welcome spring, and usher in the end of our school year (and then sweet, sweet SUMMER) with 
us! More information to come soon and we hope to see you there! 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.osaa.org/schools/41

